cs . ! ,'!', Central Square Middle School

PTO, Inc.
248 US Route 11
Central Square, New York 13036

Dear Central Square Middle School Families:

On behalf of our Parent Teacher Organization, | would like to welcome you to the new school
year! Itis my privilege to serve as your PTO President along with an amazing group of
individuals who will serve as your current Executive Board:

Barb Stala, Vice President Amy Hunter, Treasurer
Jessi Shanahan, Secretary Matt Penrod, Principal Advisor

The PTO is an integral part of the Middle School in helping to provide funding and support for
many programs and events. It is our mission to provide opportunities for teachers and parents
to come together, discuss our ideas and concerns with one goal in mind — making the 3 years
our children spend here successful and happy! Because you have a child in the Central Square
Middle School, you are automatically a member of our PTO — no dues!

Our meetings for this year are on the following days at 6 pm in the front conference room:
9/12, 10/11, 11/14, 1/9, 2/13, 3/14, 4/17 & 5/8.

If you can’t make the meeting, email us at www.csmspto@cssd.org... we welcome any ideas or
concerns you might have. We extend our best wishes for a fantastic year and we hope we see

you at one of our meetings or events!

Fun nights are on Fridays as follows: These dates are tentative and subject to change as needed.
10/21, 11/18, 1/13, 2/3, 3/10, 4/14, 5/12, and the 8th grade semi formal on 6/9/23.

Best Regards,

Amanda Mirizio
Middle School PTO President



